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I encourage you to vote NO.  This bill will slow the development of new housing we 

are in desperate need of.   I have been in Property Management for 27 years and 

have two new projects schedule to be complete in the next 3 months.  Both of the 

developers for these projects intend to put the brakes on any new development in 

Oregon if this passes.  This is not a helpful bill it is harmful. 


